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Good afternoon
 
We act for Otereti Limited.
 
Please see attached a submission on the discussion document on the proposed national policy
statement for highly productive land.
 
Please get in touch if you have any queries or if we can provide further information.   We would be
grateful if you could please acknowledge receipt of the submission by return.
 
Kind regards
Lauren
 
Lauren Eaton
Senior Solicitor

Russell McVeagh, Vero Centre, 48 Shortland Street, PO Box 8, Auckland 1140, New Zealand

www.russellmcveagh.com
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